


 

 

Should you wish to send Council requests in future, could I ask that you copy in the Official 
Information Request inbox at the same time, this will mean that staff can direct your requests 
to the correct department in a more timely manner, the email address is: 
informationrequest@kapiticoast.govt.nz  

 
Ngā mihi  
 

 
 
Dianne Andrew 
Organisational Development Manager  
Te Kaihautū mo te Hunga Mahi 
 




